
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

October 27, 2022 

MEDIA ADVISORY:  

U.S. Deputy Secretary of Commerce Don Graves to Host Roundtable on Cyber 

Safeguarding our Businesses 

On Friday, October 28, Deputy Secretary Don Graves will host and moderate a roundtable on 

Cyber Safeguarding our Businesses. This roundtable will bring cybersecurity leaders in the 

Biden-Harris Administration as well as the private sector together to discuss best practices to 

strengthen and safeguard U.S. businesses against foreign cyberattacks and highlight how the 

Commerce Department, through the National Institute of Standards and Technology (NIST), 

plays a role in providing cybersecurity resources. This event will be open press and live-

streamed.  

Roundtable on Cyber Safeguarding our Businesses 

WHO:  U.S. Deputy Secretary of Commerce Don Graves 

Anne Neuberger, Deputy National Security Advisor for Cyber and 

Emerging Technologies 

Christopher Inglis, National Cyber Director 

Kevin Stine, Chief Cybersecurity Advisor, National Institute of 

Standards and Technology (NIST) 

Jen Easterly, Director of the Cybersecurity and Infrastructure Security  

Agency (CISA) 

Jeanette Manfra, Senior Director for Global Risk and Compliance for Google 

Cloud 

Karan Sondhi, Chief Technology Officer, Public Sector, Trellix   

Jason Oxman, President and CEO, Information Technology Industry Council 

(ITI) 

Joe Reddix, CEO, The Reddix Group, Network Council Member, Small Business 

for America’s Future 

Amy Hogan-Burney, General Manager and Associate General Counsel, 

Cybersecurity Policy & Protection, Microsoft  

Angela Dingle, President and CEO, Ex Nihilo Management, LLC , Board of 

Directors, Women Impacting Public Policy 

Zerrick Pearson, CIO, Five Guys Enterprises, LLC  

 

WHEN:  Friday, October 28, 2022, 11:00 AM  

WHERE:  Department of Commerce HCHB Library 



Note:   Event is open press and will be livestreamed  

RSVP: Press must RSVP to aperez@doc.gov by Thursday, October 27 at 6 PM. Please 

indicate in the email whether you will attend virtually or in person. 
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